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Gez Pegram is a Director with Mason Clark Associates Consulting Engineers and 
leads the York Heritage Team. Gez is a Fellow of the Institution of Civil Engineers, a 
Chartered Structural Engineer, and an Engineer Accredited in Building Conservation 
(CARE). 
  
Gez has thirty years of experience in construction and has focused on heritage and 
conservation engineering for the past fifteen years. He was Project Engineer for the 
refurbishment of Grade I Listed Bishopthorpe Palace and is currently project lead for 
the £27M HLF funded works at Grade II* Hull Maritime Museum and Dockyards. He 
also heads the team engaged to conserve York City Walls under a three-year 
framework and the conservation engineering repairs to Grade I Listed Wentworth 
Woodhouse. 
  
Gez provides lectures in Conservation Engineering to post-graduate students at the 
King’s Manor in York. Presentations include the IHBC Summer School 2019 
(Heritage, Risk & Resilience; confronting conservation calamities). He is also a visiting 
lecturer at West Dean College of Arts and Conservation. 
  
In this talk, Gez will review his project work from 2022 with case studies and outline 
his approach to conservation of our built heritage.  
He may also answer the “What?”, “Where?”, “How?” questions associated with the 
cover picture! 
 
Please note, this lecture will be a live talk in Room P/L/001, 
Physics/Electronics Building, Campus West, University of York. 

Wearing of masks is encouraged (but not mandatory); taking a lateral flow test prior 
to the meeting (with negative result) is also recommended.  There is plenty of space 
in the lecture theatre for “social distancing”.  

Please see the Covid-19 guidance below from the University of York:  

The safety of our audience members and staff are our priority, and the 
University of York continues to have strict cleaning regimes and enhanced 
ventilation in place. 

Please note that the University of York is promoting a message of protect, 
respect and be kind in relation to Covid-19 and we therefore politely ask that all 
attendees consider wearing a face covering whilst moving around indoors, 
washing hands regularly and taking a lateral flow test in advance of the event. 
We also ask that you do not attend if you experience any symptoms that could 
relate to a Covid-19 infection OR if you are self-isolating. Events staff will wear 
face coverings (unless exempt) and clear signage will be available to access 
hand sanitizer and hand washing facilities.  


